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Tattingstone Church of England V.C. Primary School

Church Road, Tattingstone, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP9 2NA

Telephone: 01473 328488

Email: admin@tattingstone.suffolk.sch.uk 
www.tattingstonecevcpschool.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Beverley Derrett

BEd-BSc-MA-NPQH-NPQEL 
Turning Small Wonders into Shining Lights

__________________________________________________________________________________________
Monday 29th September, 2025
Whole School Trip to Jimmy’s Farm
We are very excited to announce a whole school trip to Jimmy’s Farm on Friday 24th October.  Throughout the day, children will explore a variety of habitats, learn about different animals, and take part in a self-guided tour of the Wildlife Park.

Jimmy’s Farm will be open to us from 10:00am, so we kindly ask that children are dropped off at the car park of Jimmy’s Farm between 9:30am and 9:45am.
We understand that drop-off at Jimmy’s Farm may be difficult for some families due to work or travel arrangements. Early Birds will be open as usual for those who need to drop off at school. However, we do need to know in advance if your child will require transport from school so we can ensure we have sufficient seats in staff cars.

Collection will be from Jimmy’s Farm car park between 2:45pm and 3:00pm. If your child is booked into Night Owls, please let us know in good time so we can arrange suitable transport back to school.

What to Wear

Children do not need to wear school uniform. Please dress appropriately for the weather and for outdoor activities. We recommend:

· Waterproof coat

· Comfortable walking shoes or trainers

· Wellies if it’s wet

· Layered clothing so children can adjust according to the weather

What to Bring

· Packed lunch in a disposable bag

· Plenty to drink (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles, please)

· If you would like a school packed lunch, please order it by Wednesday 22nd October, so we can prepare and refrigerate it on Thursday.

Cost and Donations

Jimmy’s Farm has very kindly offered the trip completely free of charge, as a generous gesture of giving back to the community. We are extremely grateful for this opportunity.

If you would like to make a voluntary donation of £1 or more, it will go directly towards helping feed the animals over the Christmas period. Donations can be handed into the school office.

Please complete the permission slip by Friday 17th October 2025.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Beverley Derrett

Headteacher
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Trip to Jimmy’s Farm – Friday 24th October 2025
My child……………………………………………………………..……….will attend the trip to Jimmy’s Farm.
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I will drop my child at Jimmy’s Farm between 9.30 – 9.45
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My child will be collected from Jimmy’s Farm between 2.45 – 3pm

Name of person collecting…………………………………………………………………….
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I am happy for photos/ videos to be taken of my child by Jimmy’s farm to be included in any promotional material they may create.
If your child has any allergies in regards to visiting the farm, please list below:
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
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Tattingstone School safeguards and promotes the welfare of pupils 

and requires all staff and visitors to share this commitment 
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